
 

Mrs Flanders – Headteacher 

Hello! I thought that I would write to introduce myself to you. I am looking forward to welcoming you and 

your family to our school soon.  

My name is Mrs Flanders and I am the Headteacher at Hoole Church of England Primary School. I have 

been at this school since January 2019 and before that, I was Headteacher at another primary school. I am 

very lucky and proud to lead this school. I agree with Mrs Jeffs – I think our school is a very special place 

and I am sure you will be happy here.  

At home, I have a dog called Bella. She is five and a half years old. She is very greedy and will eat 

everything she can – even socks! She is very lively and loves to go out for long walks. Bella loves being 

chased by other dogs and likes to make friends with them.  

My son is nearly seventeen now but I can remember when he started school. It doesn’t seem like so long 

ago! I am sure you will enjoy it and make lots of friends just like he did.  

I hope to see you very soon.  

 

 


